
 
 

Date: 01.04.2020 

Dear Parents,  
  
Greetings from South City International School!  
  
As the world grapples with how best we can deal with the Corona virus pandemic, 
schools and colleges are being suspended. 
  
What must be done must be done, and if done with the right spirit and some 
imagination, it can be productive. 
  
We are pleased to inform you that we are soon going to start online virtual classes for 
your wards. 
  
You are also requested to check the website regularly for assignments and class 
timings and adhere to it.  These would be submitted to the Class Teachers once 
school reopens. 
 
Kindly log on to the school website for daily/weekly assignments, that the respective 
class teachers will upload.  You may follow the following link: 
 
http://scis.co.in/worksheet.php  
  
Please ensure that your child attends virtual classes in school uniform, with a notebook, 
pen and study material. 
  
Assignments have been set by all subject teachers as per the present academic 
year. 
  

1) Work has been given per class. You are requested to check school website 
for the same. 

2) All exercises and projects for viva voce will be done day wise with date 
mentioned and will be  submitted to respective subject teachers when school 
reopens. 

http://scis.co.in/worksheet.php


3) Virtual online classes will be held through the Zoom App. Please download 
the app from Google Play Store/ AppStore for Android / i phone users and 
open the app with provided credentials. 

4) Mindspark Maths for classes 3-8 are ongoing.  The new batch of class three 
will start very soon. 

5) DeltaStep for classes I to 10 are providing a free pack for each class during 
the period of lockdown. 

 
IKFF recommends one film everyday that you can watch with your family FREE 
for all from 1st April on https://myikff.com/stayhomewithikff.html  
Follow #myIKFF on FB / Insta to get your daily film recommendations. 
 
Together we can come out of it, all we need is to follow guidelines given by the 
government regarding the safety and to comply with school directives for the 
betterment of your wards. 
  
You may get in touch with the respective class teachers for further 
information/clarification if any. 
  
Thanking you for all the support, 
  
Stay safe. Stay healthy. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
John Andrew Bagul 
Principal 
 

https://myikff.com/stayhomewithikff.html

